Email from Southbourne Parish Council to Andrew Frost, Director Planning and Environment



25 April 2022



Southbourne Parish Council Neighbourhood Plan


Dear Valerie and Andrew,

At the Southbourne Parish Council meeting held on 12th April 2022 - Min. 267 refers,  Members Resolved to withdraw the Southbourne Parish Council Neighbourhood Plan from the Examination process. 

Therefore, please accept this email as a formal request to make the withdrawal. Your confirmation that the Plan has been withdrawn would be appreciated.

Regards

Sheila Hodgson
Clerk & RFO
Southbourne Parish Council
01243 373667








